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15 December 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Science - Year 10 
 
I am very pleased with current progress in Science from Year 10. Recognising this progress 
during a difficult time is important and I congratulate all of Year 10 on their hard work. However, 
building on this progress is important and I also do not want to lose the momentum Year 10 
have built up in recent months.  
 
This year in Science we have a motto “Practice to perfect” and with that in mind students are 
being given Christmas homework to complete and bring back to school. Given that students 
are either studying for 2 GCSEs or 3 GCSEs in Science, the amount of homework reflects 
this. I recommend students spend a full hour of work (60 minutes) on each subject, so if they 
are currently studying for 3 GCSEs in Biology, Chemistry and Physics they have been given 
3 hours of work to do. Students can use their knowledge organisers to help them with this 
homework. I will also be checking my email intermittently through the holiday period so they 
can ask questions via Google classroom too. 
 
The deadline for this homework is Saturday 8 of January. Failure to complete the homework 
will result in normal behaviour procedures being followed and detentions being issues.  
 
If you have any further questions please do email k.hardman@maidenerleghtrust.org 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
K Hardman 
Head of Science 
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